
 

 

15 September 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
Following on from Mrs McDonald's presentation at the Parents’ Information Evening, I have 
attached the PiXL Times Tables App 'How to Guide' for support in downloading the app, 
logging on and navigation.  

 
Please note, the app is not available on any play store. You need to click on the link MM login 
(pixl.org.uk) and then there is an option to 'add to home screen' at the bottom of the login 
page. The students will be handed out their logins this week by their maths teachers. 

 
If you have any questions or queries, please feel free to email me. 
 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Meyn 
ameyn@soham-college.org.uk  
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